Dear Sir/Madam.

I would like to raise an objection to the above planning application number (2021/2911/p). | have tried several
times to do so online but there seems to be an application error. See below -

Notes: The current error page you are seeing can be replaced by a custom error page by modifying the "defaultRedirect" attribute of the
application's <customErrors> configuration tag to point to a custom error page URL.

Whilst | recognise the need for more accommodation for young troubled teenagers who are deemed too acute to be
fostered, | do not believe that this area is suitable for such high maintenance children. | am a single parent of two
young children, aged 10 and 12, and am painfully aware of the needs of our younger generation. | certainly do not
believe that 2 part time staff members, as quoted in the application, would be nearly enough provision to ensure
the safety and well-being of the occupants of the hostel, as well as the safety of the families in the immediate
vicinity.

| am also greatly disheartened to read that you are considering giving the applicants permission to build a large extra
out-building in this Conservation Area. Any work that | would like to do to my house has been strictly prohibited on
the grounds of this being a conservation area and YET you consider allowing this proposed building. This seems
grossly unfair and a clear version of "one rule for some when it suits and another rule for others”.

It also seems rather convenient that this should all be put through during the summer holidays when most families
are away. It seems only fair that the conversation about this proposed application be extended to when schools
return and everyone can have a chance to look over the plans and comment on something that will have a huge
affect on our lives and those of our children.



I thank you for acknowledging my objection and look forward to hearing from you about how this will proceed.
Regards

C Kanter



